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24/05/2022  18:35:152022/2019/P COMMNT Jane ingram I support this proposal. It seems a very sensible and much welcomed piece of work.

An important amenity as well as an attraction.

Tried, tested and approved in other locations.

24/05/2022  11:43:402022/2019/P COMMNT Jane Walby I think this is a great project. I hope the access point at Camden Gardens would allow wheelchair access. I 

also hope the Highline will be for pedestrians and wheelchair users only.

20/05/2022  13:00:242022/2019/P SUPPRT Elizabeth Florence 

Alcock

I wish to note my full support for this scheme.  I have followed it from the first meeting and believe it will be a 

benefit in so many ways - easy walking access, tourism, safety, wildlife, and mental health of the whole 

community.

Please allow this scheme to proceed with speed.

20/05/2022  21:41:052022/2019/P SUPPRT Sunil Modi Great idea to reuse semi-derelict urban architecture with a place more for pedestrians - would prefer 

cyclists/electric scooters/skateboards were kept to a minimum for better safety and enjoyment. Some areas 

sheltered from the weather too - UK is quite wet!

Must be sure to integrate the arches into the design including the relevant businesses to match - can the 

charity or Camden Council be given more control of them to ensure this whilst National Rail maintain them as 

working rail tracks?

With the much improved area e.g. Buck Street & Hawley Wharf Markets, canal etc, the phase 1 or 2 design 

should integrate them as part of the whole plan i.e. dedicated & well-signed access points to improve the 

number of users - with sufficient litter or food waste bins...........

Can the nearby Camden Working Mens' College or Capel Manor College be called on to provide maintenance 

services under a scheme that also provides for hands-on adult education? Producing microherbs & vegetables 

for local restaurants & cafes could further add to this..........

London Southbank are planning a "low line" idea which if made in the same way, could all come under the 

equivalent of a new Capital Ring to help explore Inner London.

24/05/2022  18:18:172022/2019/P NOBJ Sam K I think this is a very good idea, and I support it wholeheartedly. Multiple people have shared similar 

enthusiasm with me towards the plan.  I do hope that it will be accepted.

24/05/2022  23:15:232022/2019/P SUPPRT Frankie Roberto I support this amazing project.

25/05/2022  07:07:252022/2019/P NOBJ Devesh Ambasna As long time Camden residents, all my family are so excited and happy with the project. We often use the 

canal to walk to Kings Cross, but this is crowded and always a bit scary with the numbers and cyclists. 

We will be glad to volunteer in any way and are all looking forward to this becoming a reality.
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20/05/2022  13:37:052022/2019/P SUPPRT Garth Dixon I am hugely supportive of this development and wish it every success. I have two simple comments to make.

It is of fundamental importance that the development benefits local people, both residents and local 

businesses, and some safeguards should be put in place to ensure that this happens. This may requirement 

earmarking start-up investment and logistics support etc. Too often these developments are dominated by 

companies that are already well established, are highly organised and can absorb costs.

As well as being a wonderful recreation space, and a traffic free, green corridor to and from Kings Cross and 

Kentish Town, attention should be taken to maximise biodiversity and could I suggest space assigned for 

community gardens to people (residents and visitors) to enjoy and maybe grow food (e.g. vertical gardens)?

20/05/2022  21:54:462022/2019/P SUPPRT Tessa Nayagam I think this is a fabulous project and will benefit the community immensely.

23/05/2022  09:27:552022/2019/P COMMNT Mauzima  Bhamji Dear Camden Council 

We support this planning application; it will provide a wonderful walk and green space for insects and birds. 

Thank you

m

23/05/2022  16:49:362022/2019/P SUPPRT Matthew Brown Dear Camden Council,

I am writing to strongly support this development as a long-term resident of Islington who frequently visits 

Camden. The clearly economically viable plan will be of great benefit to Camden and London residents, 

workers, and tourists.

I visited New York City's High Line shortly after it opened and found it to be an amazing outdoor space winding 

through the architecture and business of the city. The Camden Highline has the potential to be much better as 

it is nearly connected to great destinations on either end. And it will clearly be a nicer green space as the NYC 

High Line felt a bit too urban.

I am also a big fan and regular user of the Parkland Trail in north London. While it's a very different trail due 

it's its emphasis on nature conservation, it's fabulous to walk or cycle through the surrounding business. It's 

also fabulous for people with dogs.

I hope that Camden Council will approve this plan as well as the subsequent phases and make this currently 

unused space a great asset to the residents of Camden and London.

Kind regards,

Matthew Brown

23/05/2022  22:08:022022/2019/P COMMNT Lindsay Mackie Wonderful idea. A green space echo has will connect different areas off Camden through a green walk, with 

communal activities en route. Fabulous!

23/05/2022  22:08:082022/2019/P COMMNT Lindsay Mackie Wonderful idea. A green space echo has will connect different areas off Camden through a green walk, with 

communal activities en route. Fabulous!
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20/05/2022  14:54:232022/2019/P SUPPRT Richard Eaton A fantastic initiative; a lot of thought has gone in to ensuring that the privacy and noise issues are dealt with 

sensitively.  The conditions relating to noise from the events spaces, however, should ensure that there is no 

late night nuisance caused by holding events once the park has closed.

21/05/2022  08:56:572022/2019/P COMMNT Frederic Chiles A great idea, reusing a bit of infrastructure from the past. It¿ll bring new economic life to the area. What are 

we waiting for?

21/05/2022  14:04:232022/2019/P SUPPRT Melissa Guest Great to have more gardens and planting areas in our cities. 

It would be great to create an accessible connection from the Maiden Lane housing estate down to Camley 

street. It would be great if the Camden high line could continue to the Maiden lane estate communal area. 

The highline should not be a substitute for planting and planning for active travel on the ground level streets.

21/05/2022  14:44:552022/2019/P SUPPRT Richard Golding Strongly approve as this project will be huge asset to the borough.

21/05/2022  16:34:472022/2019/P COMMNT Catherine Max Neither this page nor the Related Documents page I found via search 

http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/PlanRec?q=recContainer:%222022/2072/L%22 provides 

any detail or images to allow meaningful comment. It remains unclear to me how this proposal will be a 

success alongside a functioning railway or who, locally, will benefit from it. This needs to be communicated 

and the details made accessible.

20/05/2022  15:59:532022/2019/P SUPPRT Dr Alyson Hall 

Yandoli

I am very excited about the Camden highline. I have lived in the parts of Camden near to it most of the time 

since I came to London in 1968. I walked everywhere when I was young and have resumed walking since my 

retirement. I really look forward to walking along it and I am very attracted to the way it will encourage nature 

and contribute to the local environment.

24/05/2022  10:25:462022/2019/P SUPPRT Marie HAMON Hi 

I am personally in favour for this project to happen, London and Camden and north London in general needs 

more access to greener space to make living in north London an exciting place. I am hoping for this lovely 

project to go ahead.

Thank you

Marie

24/05/2022  10:28:212022/2019/P SUPPRT Simon Johnson 100% in support of a new green space being created - it¿s great for the local community and those visiting 

Camden.

20/05/2022  16:00:572022/2019/P SUPNOT Peter Charles 

Medawar

I¿ve not been able to scrutinise this application ¿ I don¿t think that 2022/2019/P has been posted yet - but I 

have followed this initiative for the past year and very much admire what the organisers have set out to 

achieve. From the plans I have seen, I feel sure that the Camden Highline initiative will do the Borough proud. 

It seems to me imaginative, responsive to local need and hugely welcome. I welcome the progress Camden 

Highline has made to making this dream project a reality.

20/05/2022  16:01:392022/2019/P SUPPRT Shirley Skrentny Sounds a fantastic idea
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20/05/2022  20:07:492022/2019/P SUPPRT John Lea The Highline is a wonderful project, I'm looking forward to walking along it in the future as soon as it's 

completed.  I think it will be a valuable addition to the community.  It has my full support.

23/05/2022  15:46:142022/2019/P COMMNT Christine Hoodith We are both very enthusiastic about the idea of the Camden Highline, to create a green space to cut through 

(and above) the bustle of Camden Town. But we are dismayed that this planning application includes provision 

for a cafe space, open-air auditorium and an unspecified number of "events" and permissions to film 

throughout the year. All of this runs completely counter to the original conception of providing a green haven 

for people to enjoy and wildlife to flourish.

If Camden were short of music venues and cafes/bars it might make a sort of sense, but that is very far from 

being the case. I assume that the project is being monetised in this way to cover the costs of 

construction/planting etc, but surely a better way can be found? If the only way the Highline can be realised is 

to destroy the very raison d'etre of the Highline then there seems little point. I would be a great shame if the 

energy, enthusiasm and idealism that got us to this stage were to be betrayed in this way.

20/05/2022  21:41:002022/2019/P SUPPRT Sunil Modi Great idea to reuse semi-derelict urban architecture with a place more for pedestrians - would prefer 

cyclists/electric scooters/skateboards were kept to a minimum for better safety and enjoyment. Some areas 

sheltered from the weather too - UK is quite wet!

Must be sure to integrate the arches into the design including the relevant businesses to match - can the 

charity or Camden Council be given more control of them to ensure this whilst National Rail maintain them as 

working rail tracks?

With the much improved area e.g. Buck Street & Hawley Wharf Markets, canal etc, the phase 1 or 2 design 

should integrate them as part of the whole plan i.e. dedicated & well-signed access points to improve the 

number of users - with sufficient litter or food waste bins...........

Can the nearby Camden Working Mens' College or Capel Manor College be called on to provide maintenance 

services under a scheme that also provides for hands-on adult education? Producing microherbs & vegetables 

for local restaurants & cafes could further add to this..........

London Southbank are planning a "low line" idea which if made in the same way, could all come under the 

equivalent of a new Capital Ring to help explore Inner London.
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24/05/2022  12:50:002022/2019/P OBJ Peter Hodgman, 

on behalf of 

Jeffreys Street 

Association

The Committee of the Jeffreys Street Association has seen and supports the submission on this application 

from Kate Gemmell dated 18 May.  In particular we support the proposal that the following minimum 

conditions should apply to any planning approval:

1. No events at any time outside the CHL park opening hours

2. No events at any time in Camden Gardens

3. No licenced areas at any time in the CHL or Camden Gardens

4. No noise amplified voice or music at any time (live or recorded) in either location

5. No noise to emanate from the premises, so as to cause noise nuisance to local residents

6. Redesign the access stair in Camden Gardens to prevent anti-social behaviour and climbing up to the 

Highline out of hours.

7. Maximum of 2 filming slots per year over a maximum period of 6 days

8. An overview of how anti-social behaviour will be actively prevented and policed

9. No ¿woodland balconies¿ to overlook residential properties.

Peter Hodgman

(JSA Secretary)

24/05/2022  10:23:142022/2019/P SUPPRT Greg Walton The redevelopment of Camden Road Railway in the form proposed by this scheme represents a new public 

space of the highest quality, contributing to the wider character of the area. As a local resident I believe overall 

the proposal significantly improves the quality of the local area, creating a new destination within Camden at 

the benefit of the local residents, the residents of the wider borough (and indeed that of all London boroughs) 

as well as visitors to the area.

With this in mind, I believe the proposal should be considered a positive contribution and ultimately, worthy of 

the Local Planning Authority¿s support.

23/05/2022  23:32:082022/2019/P SUPPRT Lorenzo Enne Great initiative to transform Camden into a greener and more livable neighborhood.

The connection with the newly developed area around Kings Cross is helpful.

Camden would benefit from more of these regenerating initiatives.

24/05/2022  10:53:572022/2019/P COMMNT Steve This is a really exciting local development. Great to see using space to a maximum in this urban environment. 

Go for it!

24/05/2022  11:21:332022/2019/P COMMNT Perdita Hunt The Camden Highline is a genuinely homegrown project.  It has real community benefits and will bring 

investment and tourism.  I am a strong supporter of this initiative and have witnessed the benefits of such 

schemes in other cities and countries.

24/05/2022  16:03:452022/2019/P COMMNT Geetanjali 

Sampemane

I've been following the development and think this will be a great addition to Camden's leisure and nature 

spaces.

24/05/2022  16:03:522022/2019/P COMMNT Geetanjali 

Sampemane

I've been following the development and think this will be a great addition to Camden's leisure and nature 

spaces.
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24/05/2022  16:03:552022/2019/P COMMNT Geetanjali 

Sampemane

I've been following the development and think this will be a great addition to Camden's leisure and nature 

spaces.

24/05/2022  16:03:582022/2019/P COMMNT Geetanjali 

Sampemane

I've been following the development and think this will be a great addition to Camden's leisure and nature 

spaces.

23/05/2022  16:30:372022/2019/P COMMNT Kamran saedi Delighted to hear about this scheme. Much needed green space in our urban area. Good luck

23/05/2022  16:30:422022/2019/P COMMNT Kamran saedi Delighted to hear about this scheme. Much needed green space in our urban area. Good luck

23/05/2022  16:30:462022/2019/P COMMNT Kamran saedi Delighted to hear about this scheme. Much needed green space in our urban area. Good luck

23/05/2022  16:35:102022/2019/P COMMNT Jennifer Bers This looks wonderful, will be a lovely addition to the neighbourhood

23/05/2022  16:35:382022/2019/P SUPPRT Steven Segal The plan looks fantastic and I would very much welcome this much-needed green and traffic-free space in our 

busy urban neighbourhood.

23/05/2022  16:37:252022/2019/P SUPPRT Laurent Musculus I am fully supportive of this project

22/05/2022  07:58:432022/2019/P COMMNT Marilyn Taylor I support this application. 

Tremendous vision.

20/05/2022  15:34:282022/2019/P COMMNT Bella Bannerman I fully support this application. We need more safe walking spaces, more corridors for nature and more green 

in this area. This plan when realised is likely to draw wearily tourists who need a break from the bustle of kings 

cross and Camden. I can¿t wait to use it!

20/05/2022  15:34:312022/2019/P COMMNT Bella Bannerman I fully support this application. We need more safe walking spaces, more corridors for nature and more green 

in this area. This plan when realised is likely to draw wearily tourists who need a break from the bustle of kings 

cross and Camden. I can¿t wait to use it!

21/05/2022  12:33:252022/2019/P COMMNT Jonathan Alvin I fully support this project, which will be a huge asset to the local community, enhancing health and well being 

for all that use it.

21/05/2022  12:33:422022/2019/P COMMNT Jonathan Alvin I fully support this project, which will be a huge asset to the local community, enhancing health and well being 

for all that use it.

20/05/2022  09:46:592022/2019/P SUPPRT Chris Greene As a driver on the North London Line for operational reasons I'd like to see the existing viaduct brought back 

into Railway use at Camden Road. But as a Camden resident I think this would be a welcome upgrade to the 

area much like the regeneration of the Kings Cross development area and would attract more visitors along 

with creating a pleasant environment to pass through to Kings Cross.
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20/05/2022  17:53:522022/2019/P SUPPRT Peter Chapman I am completely supportive. What an an amazing green addition to the city. There are no downsides.

23/05/2022  16:37:292022/2019/P SUPPRT Laurent Musculus I am fully supportive of this project

23/05/2022  16:37:332022/2019/P SUPPRT Laurent Musculus I am fully supportive of this project

23/05/2022  16:37:372022/2019/P SUPPRT Laurent Musculus I am fully supportive of this project

23/05/2022  16:37:412022/2019/P SUPPRT Laurent Musculus I am fully supportive of this project

23/05/2022  16:37:452022/2019/P SUPPRT Laurent Musculus I am fully supportive of this project

23/05/2022  16:38:352022/2019/P NOBJ Simone Mesturini Please bring this project forward. 

It is very much needed!

21/05/2022  10:28:222022/2019/P SUPPRT Katie Bourn The highline is an exciting prospect. Camden residents and visitors could benefit from this use of the old 

railway line.

20/05/2022  17:21:242022/2019/P COMMNT Sharon Chen I think the Highline will be a fabulous addition to the neighbourhood. I¿ve visited the ones in both New York 

and Paris and seen first hand how less loved arras have been reinvigorated. 

Bring it on!

24/05/2022  11:17:262022/2019/P SUPNOT Nick Curran As an owner of a local business who loves Camden and lives in the neighbouring area of Islington, I am 

strongly in favour of this fantastic scheme. I can only see positives in creating this space and the benefits both 

social and economic are massive. What an attraction to have on our doorstep.

24/05/2022  11:17:272022/2019/P COMMNT Valerie Amajoutt I think this concept would be amazing to interconnect the community with high line . If they take in to account 

all the feed back with maintenance , up keep safety, inclusivity  Making it about local community and 

affordability not the selective fee and out pricing the existing community and families . I can see this as being 

as a positive attraction to drawing people in to appreciating what Camden has to offer. Making Camden more 

United through a bridge framing what divided us as post codes which will now join us through a sustainable 

aray of beauty and nature. They key would be to bring in the changes but not forget the history and keep 

everyone included.

24/05/2022  11:17:282022/2019/P COMMNT Neil Young I think the Camden High Line is an excellent idea - an opportunity to turn over land, not simply to developers, 

but for local people to have space to relax, walk their dogs, meet friends and get access to nature for free. I 

live near the Parkland Walk - probably the nearest comparison - and it is a much-loved and well-used space 

and nature reserve. More please with this project!
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24/05/2022  11:17:462022/2019/P SUPPRT Rachel 

Blackamore

I¿m really excited about this project and fully support it

It will give residents of the area a brilliant opportunity to further engage with green space. It will also renovate a 

number of buildings so will be good for businesses too

And of course most importantly it will bring new trees, habitats and gardens to life. A big priority as we seek to 

take as many steps as possible to mitigate the climate crisis

24/05/2022  11:28:282022/2019/P SUPPRT Ali Moshref Very supportive of this, what a fantastic use of wasted space. Will add a lot to the area.

24/05/2022  11:28:342022/2019/P SUPPRT Ali Moshref Very supportive of this, what a fantastic use of wasted space. Will add a lot to the area.

21/05/2022  10:28:262022/2019/P SUPPRT Katie Bourn The highline is an exciting prospect. Camden residents and visitors could benefit from this use of the old 

railway line.

21/05/2022  10:31:122022/2019/P OBJ Jean Hutchinson RE:  Objection 2022/2019/P : Camden Highline Land between Kentish Town Road and Royal College Street 

including Camden Gardens and 223 Royal College Street and Camden Road Railway Station Camden Road 

London NW1 9LS 

I object very strongly to the proposed events space behind my property at 21 Ivor Street, NW1 9PQ. I have 

lived in this property for many years. My bedroom is at the rear of the property.

I do not believe the report stating that due to the ambient noise around the area and the noise of the trains that 

I will not be disturbed by the events space.

For a number of years, the WC¿s of the offices space in the arches off Bonny Street have vented onto my 

property. I have been disturbed by the noise of this vent whilst using my garden and trying to sleep. The Arch 

Co have agreed to rectify the issue. Given the disturbance cause by a small fresh air vent the idea that 200 

people at an event, even without music, will not cause me disturbance is laughable.

I am also concerned about the prospect of filming to raise funds. We have had filming in Ivor Street before 

and agreed that we should avoid it in future as they take over the whole street with trucks, people, and 

equipment. It is not exciting or interesting. It is inconvenient and disruptive.

I am also very concerned about anti-social behaviour as I am unable to find any reference as to how the 

proposed park will be policed. We have significant drug dealing, drug taking, drinking and teenagers causing 

noise in the local streets already where they can be seen and reported. How will they be seen and reported 

when they are on the highline during or after opening hours? How will people be prevented from accessing the 

highline out of hours? The gates to the steps in Camden Gardens will not prevent those who want to get up.

This proposal will have a negative impact on our local community if funding is from events and filming. 

Yours sincerely,

Jean Hutchinson
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24/05/2022  11:40:242022/2019/P COMMNT Alex smith This is a great idea and hope the project will extend to Camley St in due course.

24/05/2022  13:35:092022/2019/P OBJ Dominique 

Spencer

I am all for the creation of the old railway being turned into a garden walkway, however I do not think 

surrounding businesses need to be affected as much as is implied.

Hidden Coffee Roasters is one of my favourite coffee shops in London and they have been assets to the 

community since opening their doors. They were there for us throughout the pandemic, and have managed to 

stay afloat throughout (a feat in itself and reflects so highly on how much the locals love and support them). 

They support the local homeless population on a daily basis and offer some sense of normality to them, as 

well as work with young adults who have special needs and disabilities through their internal programme with 

SEND Coffee. 

I object to this business being evicted for the sake of a garden walkway, and urge you to find an alternative 

solution.

24/05/2022  16:36:362022/2019/P SUPPRT Leslie Hearn As a Camden resident, I wholeheartedly support this initiative which I shall utilise throughout its entire length, 

living near the northern end and frequently visiting the Kings Cross/St Pancras area.

It is a marvellous way of improving the urban environment, hopefully bringing more greenery and wildlife to a 

former industrial zone.

24/05/2022  16:35:572022/2019/P COMMNT Leslie Hearn As a Camden resident, I wholeheartedly support this initiative which I shall utilise throughout its entire length, 

living near the northern end and frequently visiting the Kings Cross/St Pancras area.

It is a marvellous way of improving the urban environment, hopefully bringing more greenery and wildlife to a 

former industrial zone.

24/05/2022  16:36:302022/2019/P SUPPRT Leslie Hearn As a Camden resident, I wholeheartedly support this initiative which I shall utilise throughout its entire length, 

living near the northern end and frequently visiting the Kings Cross/St Pancras area.

It is a marvellous way of improving the urban environment, hopefully bringing more greenery and wildlife to a 

former industrial zone.
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21/05/2022  11:42:182022/2019/P OBJ Jamie Thompson This proposal should be denied as it would be a criminal waste of transport capacity that could be utilised with 

relatively low outlay.

Parks can be opened anywhere - railways have somewhat stricter location requirements. The railway viaduct's 

potential to restore 4 tracks means that the East London Line extension could be extended from Highbury & 

Islington to terminate at Camden Road (as originally intended), improving connectivity to Camden from that 

axis without the requirement for changing trains. As part of a larger package of enhancements at the junction 

west of Camden Road, it could also enable the extension of the East London Line to Primrose Hill, Willesden 

and beyond to Watford.

Whilst the creation of new urban parks is in principle a good thing, it's not like the area is bereft of them 

already - the comparison to New York's High Line don't stack up - Camden Road itself is about 800m from the 

wonderful Regent's Park, and about 1km from Primrose Hill, and that's without even starting on the nearby 

smaller parks such as Camden Square Park, Caledonian Park and Cantelowes Gardens, among others.

This proposal should not be granted planning permission as it does not offer sufficient unique benefits to 

justify the loss of the unique transport enhancement potential of the location.

20/05/2022  15:58:012022/2019/P SUPPRT Trevor Kelsall This is quite the most magnificent potential addition to the Camden landscape.  It should receive the planners' 

full support.

20/05/2022  16:07:442022/2019/P SUPPRT Julian Turton My wife and I often walk the canal route from Camden to King¿s Cross but it¿s become increasingly 

congested ¿ particularly with many cyclists using it. The highline would be a perfect alternative and excellent 

use of dead space. Such projects have been incredibly popular in other cities around the world.

23/05/2022  12:17:052022/2019/P COMMNT Jeremy Skeet I live on Ivor street . 

I¿d like clarification on 3 aspects of the Highline

The Events space - it says it¿ll be closed by 10.30pm - but that can mean that people will be drifting away for 

the street  for upto 30 mins.  I think the curfew should be earlier, and that any music thru a PA should be 

turned off at 9.30pm.

If the NY headline is anything to go by, the highline will be very popular - what are the mitigations for queuing 

at both entrances? I would object if there is queuing throughout the day.  

What mitigation has been made to prevent people who have turned up at wrong entrance to get to other 

entrance.  There is a scenario where there is a lot of pedestrian traffic along residential streets.

20/05/2022  17:01:572022/2019/P COMMNT Shirley Brihi The Camden Highline is a unique project for London and will be a great addition to the Borough¿s green 

attractions - the parks, gardens and other green spaces. The Highline is very well designed and will boost the 

green credentials of the borough as it will create a new green space making the area much more attractive, 

more healthy for residents and visitors and will also improve the area¿s biodiversity. It will bring a lot of visitors 

into the borough and local school children will also benefit from such a wonderful resource. I very much hope 

that the planners will give this their approval.
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20/05/2022  17:02:002022/2019/P COMMNT Shirley Brihi The Camden Highline is a unique project for London and will be a great addition to the Borough¿s green 

attractions - the parks, gardens and other green spaces. The Highline is very well designed and will boost the 

green credentials of the borough as it will create a new green space making the area much more attractive, 

more healthy for residents and visitors and will also improve the area¿s biodiversity. It will bring a lot of visitors 

into the borough and local school children will also benefit from such a wonderful resource. I very much hope 

that the planners will give this their approval.

20/05/2022  17:02:042022/2019/P COMMNT Shirley Brihi The Camden Highline is a unique project for London and will be a great addition to the Borough¿s green 

attractions - the parks, gardens and other green spaces. The Highline is very well designed and will boost the 

green credentials of the borough as it will create a new green space making the area much more attractive, 

more healthy for residents and visitors and will also improve the area¿s biodiversity. It will bring a lot of visitors 

into the borough and local school children will also benefit from such a wonderful resource. I very much hope 

that the planners will give this their approval.

21/05/2022  07:01:382022/2019/P SUPPRT Carey Smith This is a fantastic idea, use of space supporting the local community and attracting visitors alike.

Beneficial to everyone¿s well being, myself and my family are very excited about this project and fully support 

it

23/05/2022  22:57:132022/2019/P SUPPRT Gilles Caraguel That really sounds like a very interesting project which I fully support.

24/05/2022  12:43:082022/2019/P SUPPRT Eric Wragge Great project and I hope it happens!

24/05/2022  14:49:092022/2019/P SUPPRT Amber I think it's a wonderful way to redesign derelict space for public enjoyment! I can't wait to use it!

20/05/2022  12:04:452022/2019/P INT Patrick I support this project on every level¿building community, environmental awareness, and recycling an existing 

structure.

20/05/2022  10:03:382022/2019/P SUPPRT Hugh Blackbourn I fully support the proposed application - it is exactly the sort of green initiative that London needs to support 

wildlife, absorb CO2 and create an amenity for residents.

20/05/2022  10:13:362022/2019/P SUPNOT Mark Pinkerton The high line is a great project and one that needs to be fully supported by the council. 

It will open up an active travel route and relieve the overused canal. 

It will open a new route from York Way across to Camden and link up an isolated part of Kings Cross. 

As a local Kings Cross resident I fully support this application.

20/05/2022  10:59:282022/2019/P INT Anna Watkins I am fully supportive of the Camden Highline project which will bring so many benefits to our local Camden 

community - a space for us to breathe, to play and to socialise.  It will be a truly inspiring attraction for both 

Londoners and tourists, bringing benefits to local businesses in both Camden and Kings Cross. As well as 

providing so many opportunities for local communities projects, including schools and young people, to learn 

about our environment and to become part of a ground breaking and innovative environmental and community 

development that will leave a lasting legacy for us all.
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20/05/2022  14:27:492022/2019/P SUPPRT Iain McNicol I think this will be an excellent addition to the borough. I love the idea of being able to walk into Camden town 

from my flat along the Highline and avoid all the traffic below.

21/05/2022  09:12:252022/2019/P SUPPRT Eleanor Sturdy I write in support of the Highline project as it will bring green space closer to many residents in Camden and 

will improve the connectivity of the area for pedestrians.

The access arrangements for locking at night are well thought out. The project is being carefully and 

thoughtfully managed with great focus on its long term sustainability.

23/05/2022  16:29:272022/2019/P SUPPRT Timothy 

Coles-Liddle

Excellent initiative

23/05/2022  16:29:342022/2019/P COMMNT Hannah Collins This is such a great scheme to create more green and flourishing space in Camden. I fully support such a 

scheme which would follow on Camden¿s historic practice of creating innovative housing schemes that make 

maximum use of surrounding features. It should also attract community support in the planting and 

maintaining this disused space.

24/05/2022  13:32:512022/2019/P COMMNT catherine colley I wish to add my approval to this project.  Any additional green space is valuable - and having an extra link 

between Camden and Kings Cross is going to be so helpful because the canal path is busy with both cyclists 

and pedestrians.

24/05/2022  13:32:542022/2019/P COMMNT catherine colley I wish to add my approval to this project.  Any additional green space is valuable - and having an extra link 

between Camden and Kings Cross is going to be so helpful because the canal path is busy with both cyclists 

and pedestrians.

24/05/2022  13:32:582022/2019/P COMMNT catherine colley I wish to add my approval to this project.  Any additional green space is valuable - and having an extra link 

between Camden and Kings Cross is going to be so helpful because the canal path is busy with both cyclists 

and pedestrians.

20/05/2022  16:35:172022/2019/P COMMNT Ian Stuart 

Fentiman

This is a much needed facility which will improve the physical and metal well-being of all who walk.

20/05/2022  16:35:472022/2019/P SUPPRT jessica lovell I think this is a hugely exciting project for the area and will bring life, optimism and community to a slightly 

forgotten and foreboding slice of Camden

20/05/2022  16:36:382022/2019/P COMMNT Mr James Daniel 

Bilefield

Great initiative.  Strongly support...

20/05/2022  16:37:372022/2019/P SUPPRT Eleanor Kaye This would be a great addition to the area. When I¿ve been lucky to travel to NYC I always walked the high 

line there - one of my favourite things to do. To have one on our doorstep would be incredible. I work in 

Camden and would love to walk this at lunch/before work. Fully support!

20/05/2022  16:37:322022/2019/P SUPPRT Eleanor Kaye This would be a great addition to the area. When I¿ve been lucky to travel to NYC I always walked the high 

line there - one of my favourite things to do. To have one on our doorstep would be incredible. I work in 

Camden and would love to walk this at lunch/before work. Fully support!
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20/05/2022  17:08:212022/2019/P COMMNT Nicky Moffat What a brilliant idea. The Highline walkway and green space will offer a great boost for biodiversity and for the 

health and well-being of people (and their dogs) in our community, along an already established route. Fully 

supported.

20/05/2022  17:08:242022/2019/P COMMNT Nicky Moffat What a brilliant idea. The Highline walkway and green space will offer a great boost for biodiversity and for the 

health and well-being of people (and their dogs) in our community, along an already established route. Fully 

supported.

20/05/2022  16:33:322022/2019/P JUST Dowell 20/05/2022: I've looked through the comments on the website this afternoon, and the current proposal - not 

what I was expecting.

Is there something wrong with the site? There's mass duplication of a handful of highly positive messages, 

seemingly 99.9% posted on the same day. Fishy?

The proposal no longer speaks to me of Manhattan's High Line - a garden - but of an extension to Camden 

Lock - a venue. Disappointing.

I'd appreciate it if council colleagues would look hard at this application and reflect on what was once 

proposed and what seems to be proposed (and so enthusiastically supported) now. Proposals evolve. And 

Camden Town is not Manhattan. But, this 'Highline' appears to be about bums on seats, not about elevating 

an area. Can this be right? I'd like to know what local politicians make of it.

ENDS.

20/05/2022  22:40:032022/2019/P SUPPRT stacey tappis-offer In support of. 

How wonderful! How exciting! What an uplift for the adjacent neighbourhoods of kentish town somers town,  

camden, and kings cross. This may even alleviate the congestion of the Camden tube ( which they close from 

1pm) and allow people to explore more of what Camden and King's Cross have to offer. 

This will be a gift to Camden locals, but will be enjoyed by people all around the world, 

because of the success of the other High Lines. It's like an elevated "pocket park". 

A way to escape the congestion of the road, a different view point. Another way to traverse parts of the city. 

A way to integrate with nature, and see what can be done without tons of land. 

But what took you guys so long!!

Maybe there

20/05/2022  22:40:082022/2019/P SUPPRT stacey tappis-offer In support of. 

How wonderful! How exciting! What an uplift for the adjacent neighbourhoods of kentish town somers town,  

camden, and kings cross. This may even alleviate the congestion of the Camden tube ( which they close from 

1pm) and allow people to explore more of what Camden and King's Cross have to offer. 

This will be a gift to Camden locals, but will be enjoyed by people all around the world, 

because of the success of the other High Lines. It's like an elevated "pocket park". 

A way to escape the congestion of the road, a different view point. Another way to traverse parts of the city. 

A way to integrate with nature, and see what can be done without tons of land. 

But what took you guys so long!!

Maybe there

23/05/2022  12:44:552022/2019/P COMMNT Sarah Paterson I fully support this application. A planted Highline will not only be of benefit to residents and visitors but also 

attract much needed wildlife in the form of pollinators and other insects/ bird life.
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23/05/2022  16:46:422022/2019/P SUPPRT Andrew Kocen Sounds like a great idea to me - given all of the new developments from Camden Lock to Kings Cross it 

sounds like a fabulous idea to spread some of the live Northwards.

24/05/2022  17:04:042022/2019/P COMMNT Stephen Prowse Oh wow - this is going to be epic. When they did something similar in NYC it became a tourist attraction. 

People travelled just to come and see it. I think this will a fantastic asset for Camden. Love the design and 

planting/wildlife proposals too.

20/05/2022  21:46:452022/2019/P SUPPRT L Drayton Thoroughly supportive of this venture.

20/05/2022  11:10:182022/2019/P NOBJ Simon Leppington I really think that the introduction of a green walkway through Camden would be very beneficial. The New York 

City Highline has been a a great success.

22/05/2022  07:16:492022/2019/P SUPPRT Helen Downie I support this application which would bring new green space to

Inner North London and create an area where families can spend time outdoors.

24/05/2022  10:58:542022/2019/P SUPPRT Annabel Bird I¿ve been following this project since its inception and 100% am in support of it. I live in the Camden Square 

area and it is devoid of green spaces and this will significantly add to the biodiversity of the area and will 

significantly increase the access to nature of local residents. It will bring many visitors and therefore income to 

the area and extend the benefits of the Kings Cross developments further into the Camden area. It will 

provided a much nicer alternative to walk into Camden from York Way than walking along the busy roads of 

York Way and Agar Grove. A wonderful project.

24/05/2022  13:36:422022/2019/P OBJ Eliza Pollock Objection! This would evict Hidden coffee from their venue, which would be a huge loss for the community and 

the people that work there. Hidden coffee provide an amazing service to the local area, to the students they 

train on site and if these works go ahead people will lose their jobs.

24/05/2022  13:38:202022/2019/P OBJ Kiara Lavery Strongly object! Our little independent business is a hub for the local community and most importantly where 

we run our small nonprofit from. It would affect our staff, customers & our disabled beneficiaries. This is 

completely out of order. There¿s a viable entrance on Royal College St! Do not tear our business/nonprofit 

down!
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23/05/2022  11:52:252022/2019/P SUPPRT Marianne Wilson Dear Sir/ Madam,

I am a long-term resident at King's Cross.  I would like to support this application and the proposed project.  I 

think it would be a great benefit for the area, and provide numerous positive amenities to its residents as well 

as visitors.  

There are also numerous health and social benefits of having more walking and park spaces to offset all the 

traffic (cars, lorries etc) that use busy roads and thoroughfares such as York Way and Euston Road.  

I hope the Planning Authority will approve the application.

Yours faithfully,

Marianne Wilson

23/05/2022  16:20:372022/2019/P COMMNT Anna Brewer I have been excited about the prospect of the High Line ever since the initial plans were announced. Having 

recently visited Hawley Wharf for a night out, it seems to make total sense to connect this dynamic new area 

with the equally lovely King's Cross area. As the parent of a 5-year-old and someone who plans to live in the 

Kentish Town area forever, I really appreciate inspiring and creative plans to incorporate green spaces into our 

city scape and think this will be a hugely positive addition to our local area.

23/05/2022  23:25:092022/2019/P COMMNT Martine Camden needs as much green space as it can get. myself and my 3 children would certainly make use of this 

space. This seems like a great way to make good use of an unused space. Yes please!!!

22/05/2022  10:26:132022/2019/P SUPPRT Nancy Hogg This is a fabulous project and should go full speed ahead. A prediction would be that it will be very very 

popular.

24/05/2022  11:04:092022/2019/P COMMNT barry mordsley this  is a great idea and the NYC highline has proved to be a great success.

It will provide a great alternative to other busy places as well as being aesthetically desirable.

It will also encourage people to walk more which can only be good for health

no-brainer

24/05/2022  11:05:132022/2019/P INT James Burcke I highly endorse the concept of the Camden High Line, and I am further in favour of this project now that I 

have studied the plans as submitted. As a resident living less than a quarter-mile from the Royal College 

Street entrance Hand as someone who has a walking disability), the High Line will be a tremendous boon to 

my lifestyle, allowing me to have a safe and accessible place to walk.  Please look favourably on the 

application.

24/05/2022  13:18:292022/2019/P SUPPRT Caroline Skirrow I fully support this project. The more green spaces in London the better. I recently moved from Stroud Green, 

where the Woodland walk made use of a disused railway line. This is a much used and much loved vital green 

space in the area with the benefit of offering a natural habitat for wildlife. The Highline will offer many similar 

benefits to Camden residents.
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24/05/2022  13:21:292022/2019/P OBJ Harry George 

Graham

We are currently operators of a venue at 47-49 Camden Road, where we operate a nonprofit coffee shop. We 

work with young adults with Special Needs and Disabilities. I am an intergenerational local and host multiple 

other nonprofit organisations at this venue. 

On the planning renders, our shop has been turned into a stairway. 

This, to me, is one of the most offensive reductions of the value we bring to this community I could have 

imagined. 

We have not been consulted directly or approached by the design team in any format. 

We believe that the planning application should be amended to not evict one of the few good businesses in 

the area. There are multiple vacant premises all around the development which could and should be targeted 

instead of us.

24/05/2022  13:22:002022/2019/P SUPPRT Simon Lewis This is an inspirational and joyful proposal joining disparate parts of Camden. The multiple and varied 

opportunities for different events and perspectives are exiting and welcomed.

It is so important that, in our challenging times, we have projects to get behind that embrace our natural world, 

particularly given the benefits of this for all of us, and within the urban environment, and celebrate our 

humanity.

I fully and wholeheartedly support the Camden Highline as a Camden resident and as a NHS consultant 

working in Camden.

23/05/2022  10:39:342022/2019/P SUPC Susanne Griffin Camden Highline looks like a great project with much potential to enhance health and well-being for Camden's 

human, animal and plant residents. 

However I am concerned that only a temporary leasehold has been granted. Given all the potential investment 

and encouragement to wildlife and humans that such a wonderful scheme could offer, I would like to see 

some reassurances as to how long the use of the currently disused track as parkland will be guaranteed.

20/05/2022  10:12:072022/2019/P SUPPRT Stephan Schulte This is an excellent and worthwhile plan to improve downtrodden areas of both Camden and King's Cross.  It 

will benefit masses of people and provide needed green space in our inner city.

20/05/2022  15:09:242022/2019/P SUPPRT Gill Walt Offering locals and visitors to Camden the opportunity for another view of the city, which is what the Highline 

would offer, would be a fantastic opportunity and resource. I have walked along the NY highline, and 

thoroughly enjoyed the experience, so, while this would clearly be different, it would still add a special aspect 

to the city, to be enjoyed throughout the year.  It will also provide a great link between two different areas of 

the borough.

I strongly support the idea and hope it will be supported.
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21/05/2022  12:20:102022/2019/P SUPPRT Ros Franey I've been following the planning of the highline since it started and am really looking forward to it as a new 

green way for residents, like me, in the Camden Square area and York Way to reach Camden and Kentish 

Town.  I hope you'll be seeking planning permission for access points in York Way and Camley Street as soon 

as possible. The sooner this opens the better!

21/05/2022  16:38:532022/2019/P SUPPRT Timothy Firmager As a resident living at one end of the planned Camden Highline, I am really looking forward to this additional 

green outdoor public space, and as a safer, more enjoyable route to walk into Camden town than currently.

20/05/2022  14:36:162022/2019/P SUPPRT Kate Walmsley As a long time Camden resident I whole heartedly give my support to the application for  planning permission 

for the proposed Camden Highline . The sooner the better.

20/05/2022  09:29:572022/2019/P SUPPRT James Webb This would be a great addition to the area, providing an environmentally friendly route that would connect 

areas & encourage walking. Using existing infrastructure in this way is a great way to enhance the area & 

provide quality outdoor space & help nature.

20/05/2022  09:31:122022/2019/P SUPPRT Sasha Maisel Very supportive of this fantastic initiative which will bring alternative green spaces to Camden.

20/05/2022  09:31:172022/2019/P SUPPRT Sasha Maisel Very supportive of this fantastic initiative which will bring alternative green spaces to Camden.

20/05/2022  17:42:382022/2019/P SUPPRT Jo Myddelton This is an exceptional proposal and I entirely support it. It will be of huge benefit to Camden and the 

community.

20/05/2022  18:46:562022/2019/P SUPPRT Allan Chin This is a great project which will provide residents (from so many areas of NW London and beyond) with a 

unique place to exercise and admire the urban landscape. It will boost the wellbeing and health of many, and 

will have a positive effect on the economies of the areas through which the Highline passes.

24/05/2022  16:37:292022/2019/P SUPPRT A Theobald I have followed this project from the start and can't wait for its realisation! I often walk from Kentish town to 

Kings Cross and would welcome such an improvement to this connection. The local community would benefit 

greatly from the extra traffic free space and landscaped environment.

21/05/2022  17:41:092022/2019/P COMMNT Ashley Scott 

Thomas

I think this is one of the best things to happen to  Camden in years and will benefit the public,  business,and 

tourism. Camden is a great place to live and proud to be  born n bred Camden boyn

21/05/2022  20:51:172022/2019/P SUPPRT Ian Douglas I fully support the idea of the lateral park from Camden to Kings Cross. I¿ve lived in the area for 23 years and 

in all that time the railway bridges have been rusting wastes of space. Camden Gardens has never really lived 

up to its potential either, too often being closed off and Uninviting. 

The park would fix so many things about the area and ease traffic on Royal College St.

21/05/2022  22:18:272022/2019/P SUPPRT Tessa Wire I've been to the New York Highline twice and can't wait for Camden to have one.
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22/05/2022  07:33:512022/2019/P COMMNT Georgia Arnold I think this will be excellent for the area. It¿ll bring interest and investment into Camden & Kentish, and also 

take away some of the traffic on the canal walkways, which often moves at a slow crawl. The high line itself is 

an opportunity to regenerate an unused and unknown part of the area, and will become the talking point for 

both residents and tourists. What a brilliant idea.

22/05/2022  07:53:212022/2019/P SUPPRT C MORTIER I fully approve this project which will provide new green space to the area, a great opportunity for the residents 

of Camden to walk, enjoy nature, and share community activities and will offer an additional attraction to 

visitors coming to Camden.

22/05/2022  12:06:092022/2019/P SUPPRT Guillaume Faure I have been a long-time supported of the project and believe the proposed scheme will bring much needed 

improvements to the wider area. We are in need of a walkable link between Camden Market and the Granary 

Square/King's Cross area.

The New York City Highline is a prime example of what can be achieved here in Camden and how the site and 

area can be rejuvenated.

I fully support the application and have limited concerns around additional noise levels, given the existing rail 

usage next to the Highline.

25/05/2022  08:47:332022/2019/P SUPPRT Elizabeth 

Spearing

A wonderful idea - good for the environment and good for everyone living in the area. I hope it may be carried 

out as soon as possible, before I'm too old to be capable of using it.

22/05/2022  17:37:272022/2019/P SUPPRT Dan Epstein I am supportive of this amazing project. I spend a lot of time in this area for work and recreationally. The 

application is thoughtful and respects local residents. It will open up a new amazing facility for local residents 

and visitors alike. It will create jobs, and has sustainability at its heart. I really hope this is approved and comes 

to fruition.

23/05/2022  16:41:272022/2019/P COMMNT Sharon Major Would be a great asset to the area.

23/05/2022  16:41:502022/2019/P SUPPRT Daniel Jacobs Sounds like a very good plan. Very much in favour.

23/05/2022  18:17:242022/2019/P INT Stuart Mackay Love the idea and support it 100%

23/05/2022  21:43:232022/2019/P SUPPRT Jacquie 

Richardson

I wholeheartedly support this imaginative planning application which will be of huge benefit to the local 

community as well as people visiting from further afield
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20/05/2022  15:16:412022/2019/P SUPPRT Mike Jackson Camden High Street has been in decline for a number of years now as have adjoining neighbourhoods. The 

Camden Highline will inject a positive contribution to the area which can only have a beneficial effect on 

residents, businesses, tourists and the local economy. It will be of London-wide significance and something all 

Londoners will be proud about.

As a professional horticulturist with 52 years experiencce in the industry it will accelerate interest in Piet 

Oudolph's pioneering work of 'prarie planting'. This is something I am keen to champion. Not only are the 

works beautiful and interesting but they are far more environmentally beneficial compared to the predecessors 

of civic plantings which typically consisted of evergreen shrubs. In this respect it will raise the bar for both 

professionals and amateurs and set an example that others can imitate benefiting richer wildlife then tired old 

shrub plantings have ever done.

I wholeheartedly support this development.

20/05/2022  13:23:402022/2019/P SUPPRT Chantal Steen Fantastic proposal highly endorse! Currently not a nice or safe space this will change that.

20/05/2022  15:22:202022/2019/P SUPPRT Lucy Bouch Am really supportive of this planning application which will provide a little more much needed open space 

away from traffic in Camden.  The design makes the most of the industrial heritage that we should treasure in 

this area while bringing new life to the area and an alternative walking route to the very crowded canal path.

20/05/2022  15:22:232022/2019/P SUPPRT Lucy Bouch Am really supportive of this planning application which will provide a little more much needed open space 

away from traffic in Camden.  The design makes the most of the industrial heritage that we should treasure in 

this area while bringing new life to the area and an alternative walking route to the very crowded canal path.

20/05/2022  15:27:232022/2019/P NOBJ Dan Stone I live in Kings Cross and I strongly support this application. I expect the highline to be beneficial to locals and 

also to increase interest by others in the area. Especially appealing are it's embrace of pedestrianism and it's 

primarily noncommercial focus.

20/05/2022  11:14:132022/2019/P SUPPRT Valerian Freyberg An imaginative project that deserves support that will be a great amenity for the local community, Camden and 

London.

20/05/2022  14:11:512022/2019/P SUPPRT Pam Evans This is one of the most exciting ideas to improve people's lives I've ever come across.  The pandemic has 

proved conclusively that getting outside and walking in surroundings as close to nature as possible is not 

useful but essential to all of us.

Well done Camden Highliners!  I can't wait to stroll along our Highline.

20/05/2022  16:21:302022/2019/P COMMNT Camden L Highly support this innovative project to revitalize the area and create new green space and pedestrianised 

infrastructure in a road-heavy area.

23/05/2022  16:30:252022/2019/P COMMNT Kamran saedi Delighted to hear about this scheme. Much needed green space in our urban area. Good luck

23/05/2022  16:30:292022/2019/P COMMNT Kamran saedi Delighted to hear about this scheme. Much needed green space in our urban area. Good luck
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23/05/2022  16:30:332022/2019/P COMMNT Kamran saedi Delighted to hear about this scheme. Much needed green space in our urban area. Good luck

24/05/2022  11:34:202022/2019/P COMMNT Anousheh 

Barbezieux

What¿s the procurement process? Who are the designers? What¿s their plan? On what criteria have they 

been chosen?

24/05/2022  11:34:422022/2019/P COMMNT Anousheh 

Barbezieux

What¿s the procurement process? Who are the designers? What¿s their plan? On what criteria have they 

been chosen?

24/05/2022  11:34:542022/2019/P COMMNT Anousheh 

Barbezieux

What¿s the procurement process? Who are the designers? What¿s their plan? On what criteria have they 

been chosen?

23/05/2022  12:29:192022/2019/P SUPPRT MAry Block I have followed the Camden Highline project plans from the very beginning.  I think it's a great idea and will do 

much to enhance the area, in the same way that the New York Highline has done.

It will encourage walking in a safe and pleasant environment - for both local residents and visitors to London.  

Very much hope the Council will give it the go-ahead.  Definitely SUPPORT!

24/05/2022  10:17:522022/2019/P SUPNOT Tom Croxford Rarely has there been a scheme before the planning department with such obvious merit and local 

importance. Anyone who stands against it would rightly be voted out of office. It will be good for residents and 

businesses alike and will help the re-invigoration of the zone between Camden and Prince of Wales Road.

20/05/2022  18:05:552022/2019/P COMMNT Katie McCrum This is SO exciting. 

It will be a major draw for Londoners, tourists and businesses.

The NYC highline has been a massive success and this will be too. 

It will create a safer community overall, connecting local residents and visitors, a place for all to share and 

experience and be in nature. I would be even more proud of being a Camden resident than already am.

You have done such an amazing work at Coal Drops Yard and this will connect in perfectly.

This is visionary and joyful!!!!

20/05/2022  18:39:262022/2019/P SUPPRT Sujata naik This is a fabulous idea. Can¿t wait to see it happen

22/05/2022  19:46:162022/2019/P NOBJ Catherine Osley I am very supportive of this application having seen the early designs for the Camden Highline, which will offer 

a new green walking route between Camden and Kings Cross when it is finally complete. There are some very 

talented people working on the design and I think it will be world class when complete.

23/05/2022  11:14:362022/2019/P COMMNT Kenneth Saatchi great project sounds so good for the local community
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24/05/2022  12:33:392022/2019/P SUPPRT Miranda Munro A fantastic idea and beautiful design.  A great use of unused space which will be of enormous benefit to the 

mental health of the local residential and working community; it will encourage and provide a space for wildlife; 

bring tourism/visitors from all over the world due to the high profile of the designers involved; provide 

opportunities for all ages to gain horticultural knowledge and develop an interest in garden/urban space. I was 

a student in Kentish Town/Camden during the late 1980s and early 90s, and worked for the London 

Ambulance Service in the same area during the early 2000s so I have a soft spot for the area. I'm so pleased 

to see a real community project taking place in Camden that will have far reaching benefits for so many.

I can't wait to see it built!

22/05/2022  16:09:162022/2019/P SUPPRT Susan Seymour I have followed this idea since it was first launched and think it is wonderfully exciting. I am a keen walker and 

have the good fortune to have the Heath nearby. But there is not enough space for walking away from traffic 

further south in the borough. Camden Market is a very popular destination and this will be a delightful way to 

reach it without overburdening the already crowded tube station. Also the air should be cleaner higher up away 

from the roads. I do hope it gets permission to be built.

22/05/2022  21:48:492022/2019/P SUPPRT S Warren A unique and uplifting possibility for the area

23/05/2022  16:59:002022/2019/P COMMNT Tim Stockton This project would provide an excellent and novel addition to Camden¿s public realm.

Hopefully it will be supported by LB Camden Planning Committee.

24/05/2022  10:37:562022/2019/P NOBJ Tony Goodwin This proposed development will be a superb addition to the locality and London.

The plan will encourage visitors and enhance the local economy.

The development will also support biodiversity in an urban area and improve the quality of life for local 

residents.

I am a former resident of the local area.

24/05/2022  10:37:582022/2019/P NOBJ Tony Goodwin This proposed development will be a superb addition to the locality and London.

The plan will encourage visitors and enhance the local economy.

The development will also support biodiversity in an urban area and improve the quality of life for local 

residents.

I am a former resident of the local area.

23/05/2022  19:52:022022/2019/P COMMNT Elizabeth Melton This project has our family¿s full support. It would be such an asset for the area, bringing recreational space 

and an opportunity for art and gardens to thrive. I would like to be involved in the gardening once it gets 

started. Count us in!
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24/05/2022  10:31:552022/2019/P SUPPRT Dominic Kemps This comment is in relation to the Camden Highline Planning submission.   This initiative speaks to several 

important values.  Optimising underused spaces, creating new green public spaces as well as creating a new 

connection between two busy parts of London.   The design and community engagement work around this 

project have been exemplary.  I realise it has been touted by some as a tourist destination etc... but i would 

argue whilst this may be the case, the real value is in improving the quality of life for those people who live in 

the immediate area.  As the Highline would be both a 'park' and a connection between two busy parts of 

London, it can truly be considered to have something for everyone.   I am excited to see this initiative and fully 

supportive and hope this is the beginning of more similar initiatives that create interesting public spaces on 

underutilised lands.

24/05/2022  13:42:572022/2019/P COMMNT Philip Poole We live at NW5 2SQ and my wife and l are both pensioners but enjoy walking as it is good for our physical 

and mental well being. It does wonders for our blood pressure and typically we walk between 40 and 50 miles 

a week.

Regents Park is a favourite of ours as is the Kings Cross area. However we are stumped for a west -east 

route apart from the canal that will take us from  our part of Camden to Kings Cross that is not unduly busy at 

certain times of the year. Camden Highline will be a welcome addition to the infrastructure enabling many 

others to achieve the same benefits that we do from walking.

This cannot happen too soon.

24/05/2022  17:50:422022/2019/P SUPPRT David Burnett This is an exciting and bold project that will further improve Camden's world profile.
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